
SPANISH INSTITUTE. INC. 
The Center for American-Spanish Relations 

684 Park Avenue, New York, New York 10021 
Telephone; (212) 628-0420 

September 19, 1979 

Sr. D. José Ferrater.Mora 
Department of Philosophy 

/ Bryn Mawr College 
/ Bryn Mawr, P.A. 19010 

Dear Sr. Ferrater: 

Thank you for your kind reply to our invitatlon 
to lecture at the Spanish Institute* Of the dates you 
gave, Friday» October 19th, wouLd be the most convenient 
for the institute. Therefore, we are scheduling your 
lecture for that date at 5:30 F.M. ín the evening. 
Reservations have been made for you and your wife at 
the Harvard Club 27 West 44th St. 

Also, could you please send us a few lines describ-
ing the subject of your lecture. This would help us 
with the flyer which we mail out to our members* 

We are looking forward to meeting you and your 

Sincerely yours, 


